

9 October 2014

Attention: Kate Galetto

Dear Kate,

On behalf of Shake It Up Australia Foundation and the entire Parkinson's community, we would like to thank you for continuing to support the Foundation through your donations.

This donation has a direct and immediate impact on our quest for a cure by allowing us to commit funds to strategic, internationally competitive and non-redundant research at some of Australia's leading institutes.

Since Shake It Up was established in 2011 we have been both inspired and humbled by the community, corporate and individual support we have received. The Foundation has so far committed over \$1.1M to Australian Parkinson's research and we are confident that with continued funding our researchers will uncover better treatments on the path to a cure.

We encourage you to visit our website to learn more about the research we are funding, the people we are helping and the many different ways fellow Australians are uniting to shake things up for a cure.

Thank you again for your generosity and we look forward to sharing our successes with you in the future.

Warm wishes,

Clyde Campbell

Founding Director

Ben Young

CEO